
Notice: Railway companies are moving up the departure time of the last train due to 

declaration state of emergency 

In response to requests from the national and local governments following the 

declaration state of emergency, railway companies are moving up the departure time of 

the last train on weekdays. 

Please check in advance before using. 

【Reference link】 

Keikyu Line 

https://www.haneda-tokyo-access.com/en/ 

Tokyo monorail 

http://www.tokyo-monorail.co.jp/english/ 

JR EAST (East Japan Railway Company) 

https://www.jreast.co.jp/e/ 


